
 
 

   Memo 
To: Local 793 Area Offices  

From:      Joe Redshaw 

CC:            Joe Dowdall; Brian Alexander 

Date: October 10, 2018 

Re: Local 793 By-Law Proposals 

 
Following the 2018 General Convention, Local 793 will be conducting a review of its current by-laws 
and will be asking for proposals at the district meetings during the months of January and February, 
2019. 
 
Proposals shall be made at the district meetings in the form of a recommendation. They must have a 
seconder followed by a vote of the members present. Those recommendations in the majority shall be 
forwarded to my attention, and those in the minority shall be recorded in the minutes. 
 
The Business Manager will appoint a by-law review committee to consider all proposals, and make a 
recommendation to the Executive Board at a future meeting, once they have completed their review. 
 
Further note, any recommendations that are in conflict with the I.U.O.E. Constitution, Federal or 
Provincial laws will not be considered by the committee. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Joe Redshaw 
President 
 
JR/np 
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